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14th December 2015 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to you with the news that Miss Egerton is moving to Finland to be with her 
boyfriend! 
 
Miss Egerton joined us in September as a long term supply to replace Miss O’Neil and has 
been a great class teacher.   We would like to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you 
to her for all her hard work and wish her well for her new life in Finland. 
 
The new class teacher for Primrose class is Miss Trainor who is very excited about starting 
at IVJS.  Below is a photograph of Miss Trainor with some of her current class.  If you have 
any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
J Digweed 
Headteacher  
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